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January 12, 2022

Dear PSD Families,

As we prepare to return to in-person learning on Tuesday, January 18, 2022, | wanted to
share with you some updates on the work and safety measures that have transpired while we
have been remote.

The facilities team has been busy deep cleaning all buildings and rooms throughout the
district to ensure a clean and safe return. We have also recently added a U/V cleaning robot
that takes our cleaning measures to an even deeper level.

We have hired several additional team members for our cleaning staff and PAO officers.

Oakland County recently updated its COVID-19 testing and isolation guidelines for schools,
we have attached the guidelines for your reference. If you have any questions, please don’t
hesitate to contact your student’s school. These new guidelines do not change the extensive
safety measures that remain in place such as mask requirements, desk shields, deep
cleaning, social distancing, and daily wellness checks.

Although we know the cases are still extremely high in our area, we are confident that
because we took this time at the start of the year it will help minimize our cases as we return.
Please know we will continue to work with the Oakland County Health Division to monitor
what is happening in our area and what measures we must take for the safety of our students,
staff, and community.

Thank you,

Kelley Williams, Superintendent



